
Mr. Thomas J. Colabufo 
Superintendent 

 

 

 

44 School Drive | Central Square, NY 13036 | P: 315-668-4220 | F: 315-676-4437 | www.cssd.org 

 

CENTRAL SQUARE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

BOARD OF EDUCATION: 

Andrew Martin,  
Board President 
Kristy Fischmann,  
Vice President 

Randy Hoyt 
Michael Lawyea 
Timothy McCarthy 
Chance Nickerson 

Steven Patch 
Catherine Sundet 
Lorraine Wood 
 

November 22, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

I was informed this afternoon (Sunday) from CiTi BOCES that a CiTi BOCES staff member at the lower level 

of Central Square Middle School tested positive for COVID-19. Through the Oswego County Health 

Department’s contact tracing, it was determined that no Central Square students or staff members outside of the 

lower level BOCES program at Central Square Middle School are considered “close contacts“ that would 

require a quarantine. CiTi BOCES is in the process of contacting all of the students and staff in that BOCES 

program housed in the lower level of Central Square Middle School that will be required to quarantine. The 

Health Department will also be calling those students and staff in that BOCES program to give them the details 

regarding their quarantine. Again, no staff member or student outside of that BOCES program is considered a 

“close contact” and are not required to be quarantined. Central Square Middle School will be operating normally 

tomorrow (Monday) with in-person learning for students that receive in person learning. CiTi BOCES will be 

contacting the parents of the students in the BOCES program at Central Square Middle School with further 

details.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Thomas J. Colabufo  

Superintendent  


